
  

 

 

Thursday 23rd March 2017

The junior discos will take place on Thursday 6th April.  
4:30-5:45 for Years 3 and 4 and 6-7:15 p.m. for Years 5 and 6. 
Look out for a flyer coming home in book bags to order your 
child’s ticket.  Tickets will cost £2 per child with the option 
for your child to order a hot dog for £1.  A fantastic DJ has 
been booked and sweets and glow bands will also be on sale.   

Registration closes tomorrow! Make sure you 
complete the registration form by Friday 24th March 
if you want to take part.   

Go to: http://greatmidlandsfunrun.org to register using 
‘Boldmere’s Best’ as the team and ‘Boldmere Schools’ PTA’ 
as the charity.  

Your School Lottery 

Dates for your diary
•March 23rd- Mothering 
Sunday Elfridges and 
Harvester Quiz  

•April 6th- Junior Disco  
•April 28th - Quiz Night 
•April 29th - First School 
Lottery Draw 

The fabulous Harvester in  
Boldmere are starting a quiz night. 
The first one is tonight, Thursday 
23rd March. Each week the quiz 
will contribute to chosen charities 
- Boldmere PTA is one of those 
charities. They promise to be great 
evenings, get yourself down there.  
Lots of fun to be had.   

Due to a number of parents 
parking on the double yellow lines 
the police have been carrying out 
enforcements. In an attempt to 
help reduce the parking problems 
outside school in the morning and 
after school, we are pleased to 
advise that Boldmere parents/
guardians may use the Harvester 
car park on Boldmere High Street  
between 8.30 am and 9.15 am and 
3.15 pm to 4.00 pm, free of 
charge. 

Junior Discos- Thursday April 6th 

We are pleased to announce The Federation Of Boldmere 
Schools's lottery!
A ticket costs £1 per week and all funds raised go 
directly to our school. Each ticket will also enter you in 
TWO draws: 
 1 A jackpot prize draw for £25,000.00. 
 2 A local draw with a guaranteed prize for one of 

the supporters of our school. The size of the prize 
will depend on the number of tickets bought for 
the school that week.  

The lottery is a fun and effective way to raise money to 
improve our school. But we need your help to make the 
lottery the best it can be, so please support the lottery 
today - and who knows maybe you'll be the next £25,000 
winner!  The first draw will take place on 29th April.  

Please go to the website to register for the lottery:  
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/
boldmere-infant-and-nursery-school 

When you join you could also win a National Trust 
membership- see poster below.  

Harvester Quiz 
Tonight and Parking

Great Midland Fun Run 

Happy Mothering Sunday to 
all of our parents. We hope 
you enjoy your Mother’s Day 

Elfridges gifts. 




